
Message to Werth Tower Residents – 7/19/22 
Subject: Message to Werth Tower Residents 

Hi Werth Tower Residents, 

I hope you are all doing well and had a relaxing weekend. I am e-mailing you all today to 
provide an update regarding the communal bathrooms and resident usage. As a student, 
living in Werth Tower, you should use any bathroom that affirms your gender identity and 
you feel comfortable in. Gender identity is defined as follows: each person’s internal and 
individual experience of gender. There are many different gender identities, including, male, 
female, transgender, gender neutral, non-binary, agender, pangender, genderqueer, two-
spirit, and all, non, or a combination of these. Please note that no one will be documented 
for utilizing the restroom that affirms your gender identity. 

For more information please visit Home | Rainbow Center (uconn.edu) or reach out to the 
One Summer Staff. 

Best, 

One Summer Staff 
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